
 

 

6th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 Coding Club for Girls 
 
We have an exciting new lunchtime club starting. The Year 6 Girls’ Coding Club will start the first Friday 
after half term (Friday 28th February) and run for the full half term (until Friday 3rd April). 
  
We are pleased to say that it will be run by two of our parents who have experience with coding – both 
of whom have the relevant DBS checks- meaning that there will be no charge for the club. They will be 
using the website projects.raspberrypi.org/en/codeclub, so if you’re interested in having a look, please 
check it out. 
 
The focus this half term will be on Year 6 girls, but the club will be opened up to boys and other year 
groups in the future. 
 
If your child is interested in being in the club please fill in the slip and return it to school as soon as 
possible, as places are very limited. Alternatively, you can email 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Craven  
Year 1 Teacher and Clubs Lead 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Coding Club for Girls 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________________  Class: _______________ 
 
 
My child would like to take part in the lunchtime Coding Club [  ] 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________________  Date: ______________________ 
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